
 

GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO 
MINISTRY OF ENERGY AND ENERGY INDUSTRIES 

Levels 15 & 22-26, Energy Tower, International Waterfront Centre #1 Wrightson Road Port of Spain 
The Republic of Trinidad and Tobago  West Indies 

Tel : 868 225- 4EEI (4334), Fax: 868 – 225-5777 Email: info@energy.gov.tt 

    

Media Release                                                                                    2nd September, 2024 

 

AVERAGE NATURAL GAS OUTPUT FOR 2024  
IS PROJECTED TO INCREASE  

 
The Ministry of Energy and Energy Industries (MEEI) has taken note of recent 
reports regarding natural gas production within Trinidad and Tobago. In this regard, 
the MEEI advises that natural gas production for the month of June 2024 was 
impacted by the conduct of maintenance activities by three (3) of the major upstream 
gas producers resulting in a 22% reduction in production when compared to the 
previous month. This decrease in natural gas production was transparently reflected 
in the Consolidated Natural Gas Monthly Bulletins for the period January-June 2024 
which is published on the MEEI’s website, www.energy.gov.tt.   
 
These maintenance activities, undertaken by major energy players bpTT, Woodside 
and Shell were planned a year in advance and are an essential component of 
compliance with government regulations. Among these activities were turnarounds 
which are proactive measures to ensure the safety of all personnel on the respective 
facilities as well as the optimization of processes aimed towards improving 
production and overall efficiency. 
 
The MEEI advises that the decrease in natural gas production was sheltered within 
the natural gas value chain by planned turnarounds at Train IV at Atlantic LNG, 
Point Lisas Nitrogen Limited and the Urea plant at Nutrien Ltd for the month of June 
2024.  
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The MEEI further advises that with the completion of these said activities, 
preliminary data shows that natural gas production for the month of July 2024 
increased to 2.3 BCF/D and further increased to 2.7 BCF/D in August with 
production for Q4 2024 projected to average at 2.5 BCF/D. 
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